
Imagine Chancellor PTSA Membership Form 2024-2025 

Parent Name(s): 
________________________________________________________________________________________

Email: 
________________________________________________________________________________________

Phone#: 
________________________________________________________________________________________

Children’s Name(s):                                            Grade:                        Teacher:

_______________________________              __________               ________________________________

_______________________________              __________               ________________________________

_______________________________              __________               ________________________________

_______________________________              __________               ________________________________ 

Method of Payment: 
________________________________________________________________________________________

If paying by PayPal, the cost is $16.00.  Our PayPal account is ISCCPTA@gmail.com Please include 2024-25 
Membership in the payment note, and return this completed form to ISCCPTA@gmail.com.  Please reference 
2024-25 Membership in the subject line.

If paying by check or by cash, the cost is $15.00.  Make checks payable to ISCCPTSA.  Please be sure to 
include this completed form along with payment in an envelope and submit to the school’s office. 

 

Welcome to Imagine Chancellor PTSA! 
Thank you for joining our PTSA for the upcoming school year.  Our motto is “it takes a village.”  Since we are 
not a “neighborhood zoned school”, students enrolled at Imagine come from cities all over Palm Beach County. 
Our hope is to bridge the gaps between the parents, students, and staff at Imagine Chancellor. PTSA is an 
excellent way to stay informed on hot topics throughout the school year, have your concerns and ideas heard 
and addressed, participate in volunteer work with your child(ren) at the school, and become part of unified 
community. At Imagine, we really are family and are so grateful to have you join us! Please feel free to reach 
out via e-mail to ISCCPTA@gmail.com for any questions you have. Also be sure to check your e-mails and join 
the Imagine Chancellor PTSA Facebook Group to stay informed.  

Meetings will be held the first Wednesday of every month @ 6:00p.m. in the school cafeteria.  

Each and every one of us can make a difference. Welcome to Imagine’s village!

Best Regards,

Imagine Chancellor PTSA 

mailto:ISCCPTA@gmail.com
mailto:ISCCPTA@gmail.com
mailto:ISCCPTA@gmail.com

